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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VI — WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN
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December 18, 2024

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
PIDs/HTID
Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary School
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames
Greetings!

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of District MAPEH
Coordinators on Saturday, December 21, 2024 from 8:00 o'clock in the
morning to 5:00 o'clock in the afternoon at Chocolate House, Linabuan Sur,
Banga, Aklan.

Matters regarding the conduct of Sinaot sa Calle 2025 and Festival of
Talents will be discussed.

The participants are entitled to 1 day Service Credits for their services
rendered during weekends and holidays in accordance with DepEd Order No.
53, s. 2003 titled: Updated Guidelines on the Grant of Vacation Service
Credits to teachers.

Very truly yours,

OIC, Office of the Asst. ools Division Superintendent
In-Charge the Division 7u,
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